218 Prospect St

5/2/12  Accepted POA by Fire Prevention 

To whom it may concern, 

On March 27, 2012, I was issued a letter outlining outstanding violations for my property at 218 Prospect Street in Portland, Maine.  The report was based on an apartment inspection completed by Stephen Nee on 3/21/12.  Violations included three apartment doors in the front stairwell that were not  fire rated or self-closing.  I reviewed the report with an inspector in the Congress Street Fire Station across from City Hall to clarify the intent of the letter/report as well as the details of the required corrections.  Based on the time and cost associated with the necessary work, my proposed plan of action includes replacing all three apartment doors and correcting the noted violations within one calendar year of the date of the notice provided.   If you have any questions or take exception to this proposed plan of action, please call.

Jeff Read

47 Bayberry Drive

North Yarmouth, Maine

